
B4 SITE NOTICES 

Site notices were placed at the Project Site in Saldanha Bay, as well as at the 
Saldanha Bay Library and at the Saldanha Bay Muncipality: Diazville Office, 
Langebaan Office and Saldanha Bay Office. 

Figure 4.1 Site Notice at Proposed Site in Saldanha 



Figure 4.2 Saldanha Bay Public Library 



Figure 4.3 Saldanha Bay Municipality: Saldanha Bay Office  



Figure 4.4 Saldanha Bay Municipality: Langebaan Municipality 



Figure 4.5 Saldanha Bay Municipality: Diazville Office 
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PROOF OF DISTRIBUTION OF DRAFT SCOPING 

NOTIFICATION LETTER 

Notification of the Draft Scoping Report was distributed to all I&AP’s in the 
stakeholder database on the 4 March 2016.  A copy of the notification letter, 
as well as proof of its distributions is provided below. 

Copy of Notification Letter 




